
Students Present at  CBEA Conference 

 
CBE students Jasmine Diep, Monica Chow, and Monica Martinez attended the California 

Business Education Association (CBEA) Conference held November 17
th

 in San 

Diego.  Introduced by Dr. Carol Blaszczynski, the presentation, "No More Nomophobia: 

Reducing Cell Phone Addiction Among Business Students," was well received by 

attendees.  According to the website, the association is "the  leading association of education 

and business professionals sharing a powerful vision-California's leaders linking education and 

industry to build the 21st century workforce." 

 

 
 


